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You invited comment on the Legal Services Board's draft Welsh Language Scheme.

The Law Society has no substantive comments on the scheme itself. We recognise
that the Legal Services Board is under a statutory obligation to adopt a scheme of
this sort.

However, we would be grateful if you could let us know what estimate the Legal
Services Board has made of the cost of implementing the proposed scheme and of
operating it each year.
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Russell Wallman
Director of Government Relations
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